
Wanganui Meeting – March 1985 
From the write up by John McDonald. 
 

Date 15th 16th 17th March.  
 
The second get together held at Noel Ruscoe’s mini theatrette in Wanganui was a huge success 
with many new faces attending.  Nearly all the old faces were also present with an apology 
from Don McKay of Christchurch, who had hoped to be with us this time. 
 
Many films and pieces of equipment were bought and sold and an interesting selection of 
super-8, 16mm and 35mm films viewed. 
 
The next meeting will be held in Hawkes Bay on Saturday 2nd November 1985 


